

Professional Development Subgroup – Quarterly Update January 2022

The Professional Development Workgroup met at the October 12 consortium meeting. Following the presentation by the consortium's consultants, Alec Griffin and Peter Fulks, the group agreed to review the consultants' needs assessment survey and assist in survey's distribution. In December, Sarah Holder from the Department of Corrections provided Alec and Peter access to the department's learning management system (LMS) with the intention that some of their current modules could be converted to the Department of Correction's platform. Alec and Peter believe they can begin building relevant modules in the LMS.